
Good afternoon students,	

I want to begin by saying thank you again for your support and understanding 
during this past week as we have been working through the process to transition to 
a primarily online format.	

I know there has been much anticipation regarding how we will move forward for 
the remainder of Spring. Based on recent guidance from the Governor, we will be 
continuing online instruction for the remainder of the Spring Term for those classes 
currently being moved to that format. This applies to all courses that will begin 
online this coming Monday, March 23.	

For those courses that require hands-on or applied learning, your instructors will 
provide guidance for the remainder of the term. We will continue to follow the 
guidelines from the CDC, adhering to having no more than 10 people in a single 
occupied space and social distancing while also meeting the needs of course 
completion. This is only allowed for labs and hands-on courses.	

We are working on some important resources that can help you as you navigate 
this new online format. This information will be provided to you via email tomorrow 
and will also be located on our website at fscj.edu/COVID-19.	

Should you have any questions, please call the Contact Center at (904) 646-2300 or 
emailinfo@fscj.edu. 	

Again, I cannot express my appreciation enough for your patience during this 
unexpected time. Please be in communication with your professors. They are truly 
the best source of information for your particular courses. 	

Sincerely, 	

Dr. A	
College President	

 


